Dear <Computer User>,

Your computer has been imaged to Windows XP by Gustavus Technology Services.  There are a few things you will need to know.

Logging In



To log on to Windows, use your e-mail username (username) and the password changeme.

To change your Windows (logon) password, press and hold the ctrl, alt, and del keys after logging on.  Click the Change Password button.  This will not change your e-mail password.  E-mail passwords can be changed at the following web site:  https://gts.gac.edu/gts/tools
We suggest making your Windows password the same as your e-mail password.

Your Files



All of your data from your MyData or MyLocaldata folder has been moved into c:\MyDocuments.  You can access this by clicking on the Start button in the lower left hand corner and clicking on the My Documents icon. We have also restored your e-mail, bookmarks, templates, and desktop.

Other Applications and Information



We have tested Microsoft Word, insert their email client here, Mozilla Firefox, and any other programs that you had made us aware of when we scheduled your cascade.  We have reinstalled your printers.  Please let us know if you need any additional assistance.

Your computer hard drive was completely backed up to our secure backup server and we have removed your old hard drive and will be keeping it in storage for two months. Please verify that you have all your data during the next two months.

If you are a DATATEL or MeetingMaker user and if things are not working properly, contact Dave Maas, ext. 7492. Also, he will be able to help you setup your college-owned Palm Pilot.

Reporting Issues…



If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us and refer to ticket number (ticket number).

Technology Helpline

507-933-6111

helpline@gustavus.edu
Thanks!  Enjoy your new software.

Your name here.
